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Friday, August 11th, 2017

Dear Township of North Huron Council,
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"What do we live for, if it is not to make life less difficult for each other?"

[George Eliot)

There is much truth in Mr. Eliot's words -perhaps even more so today given what is happening

around the world.

My name is Gwen Devereaux, and I am the chair of the fundraising committee for the Huron

Residential Hospice Moments Matter Campaign. I have spent my career in the pursuit of making

health care better for the residents of Huron County. Without a doubt, one of the most important

things we can do for each other is to provide proper care for the critically ill and their families. I am

proud to announce that a group of dedicated volunteers recognize this need and have decided to

work together to establish the first Ministry of Health-approved residential hospice in Huron

County.

Simply put, a hospice is a residence that provides the special care, peace, and comfort needed by

those with life-limiting illnesses, while providing support for their families. These services are

provided at no cost to the resident.

Today I am asking you to help us with this important project. We need to raise $2.1 million for

capital expenses. We have already received the support of the Ontario Ministry of Health and Long

Term Care, who will provide ongoing operational funds. We would like an opportunity to meet with

you to discuss this project and explain not only the benefits of residential hospice care in the

community, but also how your company can assist by providing support. Your financial support

would touch the lives of so many in our community who struggle to provide care for their loved

ones during their time of need.

We welcome you to reach out and establish a date and time that works for you by contacting me

personally at [519) 870-3667. Alternatively, you may call (519) 482-3440 to contact Michelle Field

Cext.#6301) or Shirley Dinsmore [ext.ft 6300^ at the Huron Hospice Volunteer Service to inquire

about the donation process.

On behalf of your clients, neighbours, and friends in Huron County, we appreciate you taking the

time to read this letter and look forward to meeting you in the future. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Gwen Devereaux

Chair, Moments Matter... Capital Campaign

Huron Residential Hospice

Mailing Address: Huron Residential Hospice
c/o Huron Hospice

98 Shipley St, Clinton, ON, NOM 1LO

519-482-3440x6301

HuronResidentialHospice.com

HuronResidentialHospice@gmail.com
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Operating Fund Campaign

Join our $1,000 TEAM

Pick a very special day & your

donation will operate Huron

Residential Hospice on that day

$1,000 will cover

operating costs on your day

To support the "Moments Matter"
Campaign please contact:

Huron Residential Hospice

Phone: 519-482-3440 ext. 6301

Clinton Public Hospital

98 Shipley Street

Clinton, ON NOM 1LO

infohospice@tcc. on. ca

Capital Campaign Levels of Support

Name the Residential Hospice

Name a Residence Room

Name Family Suite

Name Children fs Activity Room

Dedicated Gardens

Name The Spiritual Room

Name Family Quiet Room

Bench for garden, deck or patio

Named Bricks on sidewalks & pathways to

gardens

$1, 000, 000

$500. 000

$250, 000

$100,000

$50, 000

$25, 000

$10,000

$1,000

OUR CAMPAIGN TEAM

sincerely appreciates our DONORS

www. HuronResidentialHospice. corn
Compassionate Care in the ^y of Huron


